

Thoughtful Housing Advisory Committee Meeting

JESSE HAMILTON April 29, 2016

ISSUE: HOUSING, AFFORDABLE HOUSING



Thanks to all who were able to join us for the Housing Advisory Committee meeting last night. Engaging discussion of the ways we can bolster outreach and get information to individuals that can keep them in their homes – especially with respect to the upcoming the May 11th NYC tax lien deadline. Discussion also focused on breaking down barriers to access to neighborhood affordable housing. Really helps to get further community insights, thanks again to everyone who joined us.